Health Canad

Santé Canada Suite 515 - 757 West Hastings Street, Vancouver, British Columbia V6C 1A1 Tel: (604) 666-5179 Fax: (604) 666-3638

Dr.Nataliya Vostretsova MD, MSc, CCFP

Medical Officer
Public Service Occupational Health Safety Progr
British Columbia Region

February 14th, 2011

The Director, City Clerk's Office 6911 No. 3 Road Richmond, BC V6Y 2C1

Schedule 5 to the Minutes of the Development Permit Panel meeting held on Wednesday, February 16, 2011.

<u>Development Variance Application # DV 10-542375</u>

Re: 8180 Ash Street, Richmond, B.C.

Dear Mr. Weber,

We refer to the Notice of Application issued by the City last week. We would like to request that this application be deferred until appropriate neighbourhood consultation with the site owner and/or City has been carried out.

Our reasons are based on:

- (a) Unclear/ insufficient signage posted on site. Some neighbours noticed a single sign posted on this property fronting Ash Street on January 18. The descriptions therein are giving very little information on what the application involves. No sign was posted at Dayton Court where three of the proposed sub-divided lots are located.
- (b) A few neighbours residing at close proximity to the site was subsequently notified by a mail notification two weeks later. While the intended purpose of the future lots was mentioned, neighbours are concerned if Housing Corporation's intended use of the land changes in due course of time and events.

We hope more open dialogues and consultative meetings between the neighbours and the BC Housing/the City would: bring clarity to the case; alleviate our neighbours' unwanted concerns; build trust and support from the neighbourhood; and help expedite the subsequent steps leading to successful implementation of the project.

FEB 1 4 2011

VEDICE O



Health Canada Santé Canada Suite 515 - 757 West Hastings Street, Vancouver, British Columbia V6C 1A1 Tel: (604) 666-6179 Fax: (604) 666-3638

We respectfully request the City to defer consideration of this Application, or the owner to suspend the application process for now.

Sincerely.....

Buccuca

Nataliya Vostretsova, MD, MSc., CCFP Health Canada # 515 - 757 West Hastings Street Vancouver, B.C., V6C 1A1 ----Original Message----

From: Nataliya Vostretsova [mailto:nataliya.vostretsova@hc-sc.gc.ca]

Sent: Tuesday, 15 February 2011 3:36 PM

To: Weber, David Cc: Nikolic, Diana

Subject: Concerning Development Variance Application # DV 10-542375 Re: 8180 Ash Street,

Richmond, B.C.

Suite 515 - 757 West Hastings Street, Vancouver, British Columbia V6C 1A1 Tel: (604) 666-6179 Fax: (604) 666-3638

Dr. Nataliya Vostretsova MD, MSc, CCFP Medical Officer Health Canada Public Service Occupational Health Safety Programme British Columbia Region

February 14th, 2011

The Director, City Clerk's Office 6911 No. 3 Road Richmond, BC V6Y 2C1

To Development Permit Panel

Development Variance Application # DV 10-542375 Re: 8180 Ash Street, Richmond, B.C.

Dear Mr. Weber,

We refer to the Notice of Application issued by the City last week. We would like to request that this application be deferred until appropriate neighbourhood consultation with the site owner and/or City has been carried out.

Our reasons are based on:

(a) Unclear/ insufficient signage posted on site. Some neighbours noticed a single sign posted on this property fronting Ash Street on January 18. The descriptions therein are giving very little information on what the application involves. No sign was posted at Dayton Court where three of the proposed sub-divided lots are located.

(b) A few neighbours residing at close proximity to the site was subsequently notified by a mail notification two weeks later. While the intended purpose of the future lots was mentioned, neighbours are concerned if Housing Corporation?s intended use of the land changes in due course of time and events.

We hope more open dialogues and consultative meetings between the neighbours and the BC Housing/the City would: bring clarity to the case; alleviate our neighbours? unwanted concerns; build trust and support from the neighbourhood; and help expedite the subsequent steps leading to successful implementation of the project.

We respectfully request the City to defer consideration of this Application, or the owner to suspend the application process for now.

Respectfully Yours!

Nataliya Vostretsova, MD, M.Sc., CCFP Occupational Health Medical Officer Public Service Occupational Health Program Health Canada British Columbia Region nataliya\_vostretsova@hc-sc.gc.ca Tel: 604-666-6179, Fax: 604-666-6368 Cel: 604-644-6243

